Yew Tree Community School Nursery Newsletter September 2019

Welcome to Nursery

Hello from all the Nursery staff. The children seem to be settling well into their new environment and are busy exploring all the activities. If you have any worries or concerns please let one of us know and we will try to sort it out for you.

Topic

Our topic this half term is 'Nursery Rhymes'. We will be choosing a different nursery rhyme to learn each week. It would be helpful if your child could practise saying them at home with you too.



Reading Challenge

Your child will be choosing a book to bring home every Tuesday. Please read the book to your child and write a comment in the yellow book. If you want to swap your child's book on any other day you are welcome to come into the classroom to do it. If you would like to buy a Yew Tree book bag they are available to buy from the school office for £5.





Reminders

Please remember to write your child's name in their jumper, coat and bag. It is a big help to us.

Your child needs a pair of wellies to use in the outdoor classroom. Please send them into school as soon as you can.

Please let us know if your child is going to be picked up from nursery by a different adult to usual.